
The following information was provided to ISSC: 
 
Oregon Department of Agriculture initiated closure action and recall for oysters and bay clams 
harvested from the following growing areas in Oregon due to PSP levels in excess of 80 µg / 100g.  
 
Netarts Bay harvested on or after 5/28/24 
Tillamook Bay harvested on or after 5/28/24.  
 
Please contact Alex Manderson if you have any questions. 
 
Alex Manderson, Food Safety Specialist 
Oregon Department of Agriculture – Food Safety Program 
635 Capitol St NE, Salem, OR 97301-2532 
503.801.0751  
Alexis.MANDERSON@oda.oregon.gov 
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